Rrussels, ~ 3 MARS. 2014

Dear Ms Meldgaard,

Thank you very much for your letter of 10 December 2010 addressed to Commissioner
Barnier and regarding the Green Paper on Audit Policy {COM(2010) 561}. The Commission

has taken note with interest of the comments of the Trade and Industry Committee and the
European Committee of the Danish Parliament.

The Commission takes note of the particular societal role played by auditors in Denmark and
the views on the international auditing standards expressed in your opinion. The Commission
fully shares your concern on the need to reduce administrative burden for SMEs by
calibrating any future measures appropriately.

The responses to the Green Paper accompanied by a summary have been published on the
Commission's website:

http:/lec.europa.eu/internal_market/consultations/201 0/ereen paper audit _en.htm

The Commission is now proceeding with an in-depth analysis of the responses received and
the views of the Danish Parliament will be duly taken into account in that context. The

intention of the Commission is to propose appropriate follow-up measures towards the end of
the year.

1 look forward to continuing our dialogue on this important issue.

Yours faithfully,

Ms Anne-Marie Meldgaard
Chairperson of the European
Affairs Committee
Folketinget

Christiansborg

DK — 1240 Copenhagen




= 9 MARS 204

Brussels,

Dear Ms Sander,

Thank you very much for your letter of 10 December 2010 addressed to Commissioner
Barnier and regarding the Green Paper on Audit Policy {COM(2010) 561}. The Commission

has taken note with interest of the comments of the Trade and Industry Committee and the
European Committee of the Danish Parliament.

The Commission takes note of the particular societal role played by auditors in Denmark and
the views on the international auditing standards expressed in your opinion. The Commission
fully shares your concern on the need to reduce administrative burden for SMEs by
calibrating any future measures appropriately.

The responses to the Green Paper accompanied by a summary have been published on the
Commission's website:

hitp:/ec.europa.ew/internal_market/consultations/2010/green_paper_audit en.htm

The Commission is now proceeding with an in-depth analysis of the responses received and
the views of the Danish Parliament will be duly taken into account in that context. The

intention of the Commission is to propose appropriate follow-up measures towards the end of
the year.

I look forward to continuing our dialogue on this important issue.

Yours faithfully,

My Hedge Sander

Chairman of the Trade and Industry Committee
Folketinget

Christiansborg

DK — 1240 Copenhagen




